
Superintendent’s Parent Liaison Committee (SPLC) Minutes 

October 10, 2019 
  

Attendance: 

Kim Agazzio Mary Hawley Cheryl Rampton 
Daphne Aglietti Jacki Herring Dr. Joe Sciullo 
Catherine Baker Beverly Kushner Roger Sechler 
Harkirat Dhingra Daneen Leya Brandie Sunday 
Leslie DiRenzo Jamie Lopez Tiffany Thirkell 
Mina Durosko Elene Moran Kelly Volk 
Melissa Friez Meighan Nalducci Elizabeth Warner 
Sue Gaertner Chrissy Packard Susan White 
Jennifer Harrison Rich Platts  
   
   

I. Welcome and Introductions 
  
Mrs. Friez began the meeting by reviewing the agenda and having everyone introduce themselves. 
 

II. Redistricting Update 
 
Mrs. Friez reviewed the Redistricting presentation explaining the continuation plans and the            
transition schedules. Questions were asked regarding the continuation plan and Mrs. Friez            
and Mr. Sechler responded. 
 

III. Tyler Parent Portal 
 

Mr. Platts reviewed the changes that are coming to the Tyler Parent Portal. On Monday,               
December 2, the system will be down for the update. The sign on and data will stay the                  
same, but will be a new look and feel. Communications will be sent later in October or                 
November.  
 

IV. Vaping 
 
Dr. Sciullo shared two documents about vaping and medical issues, which will be included              
on the Student Assistance Program website. 
 

Vaping and Marijuana​, by Rebecca Kishlock, Director of Tobacco Cessation and Education            
Programs. 
Device and Substance Visual Dictionary 

 
The Committee asked many questions and Dr. Sciullo and Mrs. Friez answered to the best of                
their knowledge. 
 

V. Community Connections - The Future of Work 



 
The next Community Connections is scheduled for October 16, from 7:00-8:30p.m. at            
Ingomar Middle School. Representatives from the Grable Foundation, Partners4Work, and          
A.W. Beattie Career Center will be presenting to talk about how the employment landscape              
in Pittsburgh can change in the next decade and how it will affect the way teachers teach                 
and how students will learn.  
 
Plans are also being planned for the April Community Connections. 

 
 

Next Meeting - November 21, 2019, at 9:30 a.m. 
 

Minutes Respectfully Submitted by: 
Sally Scherling 

 


